
  Mardi Gras 

Dear Parents:  

The St. Aloysius School Parent Association will be sponsoring their annual Mardi Gras 

Festival on Tuesday, March 4, 2025 in Hartmann Hall. Each class will be allotted a time to 

play games, win prizes, and have snacks. The proceeds from the festival will benefit our 

missions.  

In order for this event to be successful for both our students and the missions, we are in 

need of your help. We are asking for donations of the following items: 
-MYSTERY BAG/ RAFFLE PRIZES: small toys or puzzles that can fit in a paper lunch 

bag, candy bars, gift cards (Culver's, Five Below, Dairy Queen, Wendys ) , etc. 
-GAME PRIZES: snack size snack bags (chips, goldfish, etc.), 2- liter bottles of pop, cans 

of pop, candy, airheads, etc.  

** If you are unable to donate items or are unsure of what to send in, monetary donations 

are always accepted. These donations will be used to purchase items for mystery bags and 

refreshments.  We ask that any monetary donations be sent to the school office in an 

envelope marked, “Mardi Gras donation.” Raffle and game prizes can be dropped off in 

the school office in the box marked “Mardi Gras.”  

**PRESALE TICKETS will start being sold Friday, February 21st and will run through 

Monday March 3rd. Tickets are 25 cents each. Please send your money in an envelope 

marked “Mardi Gras” along with your child’s first and last name, grade and the 

amount enclosed to the school office no later than Monday, March 3rd. After March 

3rd, your child will need to stand in line during Mardi Gras to get his/her tickets. Generally, 

$3 - $5 is a good amount for the kids to play all the games. Presold tickets will be given to 

the students on the day of Mardi Gras. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email Jami Deering at jjdeer79@gmail.com. 
Thank you for your participation!   

 


